
 
17th October 2022 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Re: Y5 visit to Regency Hall for an immersive Van Gogh exhibition. 
 
We are delighted to announce that all students in Year 5 are going to attend an ‘immersive’ Van Gogh 
exhibition at Regency Hall on Wednesday 9th November. 
 
This is a fabulous opportunity to experience the greatest work from one of the greatest artists the world 
has ever known. It will nicely finish off a mini unit on Van Gogh as an artist, his life, and his achievements. 
 
Please ensure that your child arrives promptly, as we will be walking to the venue and setting off at 9:20 
am. We will return to school before lunch. Children should wear appropriate clothing to suit the weather 
that day (school uniform, waterproof jacket, sensible footwear). 
 
If you have any questions, please speak to us. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
The Year 5 team. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


